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This week in English we have been writing newspaper reports about the Roman 

Invasion. Although we found this initially challenging as we had to imagine it was 

actually 43AD, through the use of excellent perseverance we have managed to write 

engaging reports which also apply our grammatical learning. Next week we will be 

beginning to think about writing our own stories set during the Roman Invasion of 

Britain. 

In Maths, we have been learning about Roman numerals and solving challenging 

problems involving them. We are now able to write numbers up to and beyond 

1000, with some of us even using numbers above 10,000! We will now begin 

learning about angles: how they are measured, how to draw them accurately and 

exploring angles in shapes. 

Continuing our Science learning, we have been exploring materials and whether they 

conduct electricity. 

We have been continuing to find out about the 

difference between Celtic and Roman life. Next 

week we will be learning about Boudicca and how 

she led a rebellion against the Romans. 

  

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Read at least 5 times a week and record this in home school book 

• Practise x tables 

• Practise spellings 
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